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Comments: I am very distressed to learn about the potential changes to the classification of the land in which the

climbing destination, The Enchanted Tower, is located. This change would make it impossible to safely replace

hardware once it has aged on these climbing routes, which will lead to unsafe and eventually impossible climbing

conditions in one of the most treasured climbing areas in New Mexico. Please do not make this change. Please

keep the tower safe and climbable. 


